TAB 10


Land Forces Western Area – 3 Canadian Division LMCC

The last 3 Canadian Division LMCC was attended by myself and Sister Brenda Ebear which was held November 4th in Edmonton.  This was previous to our last National Executive meeting therefore there is no LMCC meeting report.

A request for agenda items has gone out to those involved.  I have had some concerns from Det Dundurn over what the transition to ADM/IE will mean for them, requesting a town hall.  Also adding to the agenda will be the change in how personnel files are being held at Mirimachi and Local HR offices.  There is also a concern on the new civilian personnel performance reviews which shows a change in the rating scale and concerns over how members are being rated with the new talent management plans.

The next meeting is scheduled for May 12th as the March meeting date was cancelled due to a change in command ceremony.
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VP UNDE MB/Sask

VP Alberta/North
Co-chair 
